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Update Regarding Non-Essential Activities and the CDC  
Feather River College is following the recommendation of Governor Newsome and cancelling non-
essential activities and closing the Fitness Center. The Child Development Center is also closed. 
 

• As of Monday, March 16th The Child Development Center is closed through Friday, April 3rd. An 
update will be made by March 24th. The Director is in communication with all families and the 
licensing agency. 

• As of Monday, March 16th, Community Education courses have been cancelled. Classes may be 
rescheduled for a future date and will be re-advertised at that time. Refunds are being 
processed. Please contact Connie Litz at 530-283-0202 ext. 273 or clitz@frc.edu if you have any 
questions. 

• As of Monday, March 16th, the Eagles Perch Café will be closed until further notice. 
• The Feather River Fitness Center will be closed beginning Wednesday, March 18th until further 

notice.  
• The Blood Drive at Feather River College on Wednesday, March 18th has been cancelled. 
• The Board of Trustees Meeting at Feather River College on Thursday, March 19th has been 

cancelled. 
• The FRC Foundation Quincy Star Follies shows on Friday, March 20th and Saturday March 21st 

will be rescheduled to a later date.  
• The #SavetheKids Presentation with Collin Kartchner on Thursday, April 2nd has been cancelled 

and may be rescheduled for a future date. 
 
 

Feather River College spring break is March 23rd – March 27th. Classes will be taught online March 30th – 
April 3rd. An update for instruction beyond April 3rd will be made on March 24th. The campus is currently 
open and will remain open for the foreseeable future. Additional cleaning efforts and social distancing 
practices are in place. 
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